Call for new Max Planck Research Groups
 
The Max Planck Society has published a call for new Max Planck Research Groups: 
http://www.eaps.nl/profiles/civicrm_starterkit/modules/civicrm/extern/url.php?u=84&qid=72265
 
The successful candidates will be offered a Max Planck Research Group for a period of five years at a participating Max Planck Institute of their own choice.  The Max Planck Institute for Demographic Research (MPIDR, http://www.eaps.nl/profiles/civicrm_starterkit/modules/civicrm/extern/url.php?u=85&qid=72265) is highly interested in hosting and supporting such a group.  
 
The MPIDR is part of the Max Planck Society’s Humanities and Social Sciences Section.  Candidates interested in establishing a Max Planck Research Group at the MPIDR must apply in the Humanities and Social Sciences Section.  We strongly recommend that candidates approach the MPIDR before submitting the application.  Please direct all questions and inquiries to Dr André Schmandke (phone: +49 381 2081-233; email: schmandke@demogr.mpg.de).
